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The puppies sold in pet stores come from irresponsible and inhumane puppy mills, 

and prohibiting the sale of these innocent beings would save SO many dogs who are 

forced to spend their lives in filthy, cramped cages and exposed to harsh 

environments. The people who run puppy mills are in business for one thing and one 

thing only - MONEY. They care nothing about the well-being of the animals they own 

and should be stopped from contributing to pet overpopulation and breeding 

purposes. 


